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January 4, 2012 
 
 

 
Dr. Hazo W. Carter, Jr. 

President 
West Virginia State University 
P.O. Box 399 

Institute, West Virginia  25112  
 

Dear President Carter: 
 

The Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Board of Commissioners met on November 17-18, 
2011 and reviewed your request for removal of the Condition on Standard 5.4.  After 
review, the board voted to remove the condition and provided the following comments: 

 
Remove condition on Standard 5.4 - WVSU’s material submitted shows that they 

are meeting this standard.   
 
Congratulations! As a result of this action West Virginia State University is fully 

accredited with no notes or conditions.  Your next quality assurance report will be due 
9/15/2012 and your reaffirmation is scheduled for 2015.   

 
We hope to see you at the 2012 Annual Conference which is being held in Baltimore, 
Maryland from June 15-18th.  Additional information is available on our website at 

www.acbsp.org.  
 

ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with West Virginia State 
University.  Thank you for providing quality business programs for your students.  We 
are happy to have you as one of our valued members. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale 

Director of Accreditation 
 
c:   Dr. Abainesh Mitiku, Dean - College of Business & Professor 

 Dr. Cyrus Aleseyed, Associate Professor, Economics Department  
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